
SESSION OF 2012

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2705

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Government Efficiency

Brief*

HB 2705 would delete the current statutory requirement 
that  the  Secretary  of  Administration  issue  monthly  reports 
about the progress on state building construction projects and 
change  orders  for  the  Joint  Committee  on  State  Building 
Construction.

Background

The Secretary of Administration spoke in favor of the bill 
before the House Committee on Government Efficiency. No 
opposing or neutral testimony was presented. 

 The Department of Administration indicates there would 
be  no  fiscal  effect  on  agency  operations  if  HB  2705  is 
enacted. 

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


